
December 18, 2020 
 
Jyoti Champanerkar 
Paul von Dohlen 
Mathematical Sciences 
 
Cyril Ku 
Weihua Liu 
Computer Science 
 
Djanna Hill 
Community and Social Justice Studies 
 
Venkatanarayanan Sharma 
College of Science and Health 
William Paterson University 
Wayne, NJ 07470 
 
Dear Jyoti, Paul, Cyril, Weihua, Djanna, and Venkat: 
 
The Provost and I want to congratulate on your $1,000,000.00 grant from the National Science 
Foundation for your project, Mathematics and Computer Science Scholarships. 
 
This project will provide Mathematics and Computer Science Scholarships to high-achieving 
undergraduates with demonstrated financial need.  William Paterson University is proud of your 
contribution toward increased enrollment, retention efforts, and the academic success of our 
students through STEM degree completion. 
 
Shortly, Martin Williams, Director of the Office of Sponsored Programs, will forward to you 
information on the University’s guidelines for administering grants and contracts and on funding 
agency reporting requirements.  Martin will also notify the Business Services Office and the 
Public Information Office about your grant.  Please contact him if you have any questions about 
the terms and conditions of the grant, problems with administration of your project, or for 
assistance or support with other aspects of the project.    
 
Again, congratulations.  I am looking forward to following the project as it develops and grows. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Sandra Hill 
Associate Provost for Academic Affairs 
 
 
C:  M. Williams 


